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Subject: Recommendation Letter for Omar Shemy 
 
It is my pleasure to recommend strongly Omar Shemy’s candidacy.  
 
My name is Miguel Nunes, a course lecturer at McGill University for CIVE 446 (Construction Engineering). I 
also have 9 years of experience as a practising professional civil engineer in Ontario, Canada. During my 
career so far, I have had the pleasure of mentoring and working with junior staff. Among these 
interactions, I have found my interactions with Omar Shemy uniquely outstanding. 
 
During our time working together, Omar supported me as a Teaching Assistant during my first tenure as a 
course lecturer (an appointment I received on short notice). I relied on his previous experience to navigate 
administering a university-level class for the first time, and setting up the course curriculum. Omar was 
able to organize and simplify course materials as well as provide guidance on potential issues and 
challenges that may arise in the forthcoming semester. His experience with the class proved invaluable 
and I believe it was a primary reason why the class was administered without challenges for the students, 
or for me. 
 
Omar demonstrated superior organizational skills, and an ability to compartmentalize issues and pose 
questions and suggestions for solutions effectively. I also valued his softer skills. I admired the way he was 
able to stay calm under pressure, and his willingness to seek my advice or bring to my attention any 
potential issues that he saw from his interactions with students, all in a timely manner. He relied on his 
experiences to guide his forward-looking decision-making, and I believe that this is a skill that will serve 
him well. Omar was also a pleasure to work with. He was always prompt and his friendly disposition made 
him the perfect partner for successfully delivering the class. 
 
If you need more information or specific examples, please do not hesitate to contact me. This letter 
provides a glimpse of Omar’s talents and abilities, so I would be happy to elaborate further on my 
experience working him. 
 
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
 
 
Miguel Nunes, M.Eng., P.Eng. 


